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The Embassies of Eastern Caribbean States would like to extend hearty
congratulations to the Organization of African, Caribbean and Pacific States
(OACPS), in celebration of its first anniversary and much-heralded
transformation into the "ACP we want.”

This year’s celebration is especially meaningful as highlighted by the OACPS's
Celebration theme “OACPS for the Future: Transition, Solidarity and,
Unity,” which adequately captures the challenges and hard-worn
achievements underscored by the OACPS’s long-held invaluable bond that
enables Member States to work together to overcome challenges such as the
global COVID-19 pandemic.

The OACPS has time and time again, proven to be a treasured organization,
committed to fostering steady socio-economic development and sustainable
growth for its Member States, which are committed to multilateralism in
pursuit of their development objectives.

The Embassies of Eastern Caribbean States would like to spare no effort in
conveying their most sincere appreciation and best wishes to the management
and staff of the OACPS for their unrelenting support over the years and stand
ready to play their part in strengthening the organization and deepening
regional integration for the benefit of the people of the OACPS.

The Embassies of the Eastern Caribbean States avail themselves of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the Organization of African,
Caribbean and Pacific States (OACPS), the assurances of their highest
consideration.
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